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Galloway Township, NJ - Students thinking about transferring to Stockton University are 
invited to attend Transfer Admissions Day at the Manahawkin Instructional Site on Wednesday, 
April 15. 
 
Steve Phillips, a Stockton Transfer Admissions representative, will be on hand to assist 
prospective students from 10 a.m. to 3 p.m. at the site, 712 East Bay Ave., in Manahawkin. 
Walk-ins are welcome, and light refreshments will be offered.  

Prospective students should bring their up-to-date college transcripts, which will enable Phillips 
to provide an “instant decision” in most cases as to whether they are eligible for admission to 
Stockton University. 
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